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601 W. Riverside Avenue

Suite 1800

Spokane, WA 99201

Via Electronic Filing: psc@utah.gov

October 30, 2019
Advice Letter No. T-19-052-T02

Mr. Gary L. Widerburg, Commission Secretary
The Public Service Commission of Utah
Heber Wells Building 4th Floor

160 East 300 South

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

Dear Mr. Widerburg:

Enclosed with this electronic filing to psc@utah.gov is the proposed tariff sheet for South Central Utah
Telephone Association, Inc. (19-052-T02) filed with the Division of Public Utilities for the Local Tariff on
file as Utah PUC No. 5.

Revised Tariff Sheet Canceling Tariff Sheet

5th Revised Sheet No. 24 4th Revised Sheet No. 24

This filing is made in compliance with the Federal Communication Commission’s (FCC) 2016 Lifeline
Modernization Order for the adopted rules effective December 2, 2016 in Title 47: Telecommunication;
Part 54- Universal Service. The proposed revision displays the transitional phase-out of Lifeline support
for voice-only service over the next three years with December 1, 2019 being the first year. This transition
complies with federal regulations implemented in the FCC’s Lifeline Modernization Order.

Transmitted herewith are searchable Adobe Acrobat pdfs — one showing the changed page with revisions
indicated via strikeout, and the other showing the changes as they will appear in the proposed new tariff.
We respectfully request that the proposed changes become effective December 1, 2019.

Please call me at 509.777.0137 or e-mail me at Tym.Rutkowski@mossadams.com if you have any
questions about the content or questions on the PDF filing.

Sincerely,

P

Tym Rutkowski
Senior Manager for Moss Adams LLP

Attachments
cc: Michael East (Via E-mail)
The Public Service Commission of Utah (Via E-mail)

Assurance, tax, and consulting offered through Moss Adams LLP. Wealth management offered through Moss Adams Wealth Advisors LLC. Investment banking offered through Moss Adams Capital LLC.



